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Craig, Sondra

From: Deanna Koralesky <dkoralesky@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 2, 2024 4:06 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: In support of Resolution #24-0701
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know the content is safe. ***  

 
June 2, 2024 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
     We are signing and sending this letter on behalf of some of the residents on the 400 block of Rivercrest Drive 
North, Rivercrest Village, LaCrosse, WI. 
 
    We are members of the Roncalli Newman Parish in LaCrosse and it has come to our attention that our fellow 
parishioner, Ginny Kreyer, as well as five neighboring families, are facing possible displacement and eviction of their 
homes and all their property by a decision of the City of LaCrosse to terminate the lease they have with Rivercrest 
Partners, the owners of Rivercrest Village-the mobile home park where Ginny and her neighbors reside.  If the lease is 
not renewed, then Ginny and her neighbors would have to move everything without any assistance or compensation. 
 
  We lived in LaCrosse for 41 years.  We cannot imagine having learned that the city of LaCrosse told us to move our 
home–having to try to find another available and affordable location, pack, and then coordinate, somehow, the actual 
moving of the home and all our personal belongings in a short period of time, without compensation.    The 
unanticipated cost and risk of such a move alone would be an incredible if not impossible burden for any family.   
 
   We are asking that you prevent the displacement and possible eviction facing Ginny Kreyer and her five neighbors in 
Rivercrest Village.  Support Resolution #24-0701. 
 

Thank you,  
 
Deanna and David Koralesky 
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